
 

P.O. Box 2403  

Alameda, CA 94501  

rotaryclubofalameda@gmail.com  

April 18th, 2025  

 

Dear Principal and/or Counselor, 

 

Each year the Rotary Club of Alameda confers scholarships to outstanding students attending high schools  

in Alameda. We will be awarding over $17,000 in scholarships to high school seniors. 

Scholarship students will receive their grant once proof of enrollment and matriculation to a college or 

vocational program has been submitted to the Rotary Club of Alameda no later than December 31, 2025. 

 

We ask for assistance from you and your college counselors with the following: 

● Distribute the attached letter and application to students that will be attending a college or 

vocational program in the Fall 

● Post the electronic application on your school website 

● Recommend one (1) student for a $500 fine arts scholarship 

Each applicant must include a letter of recommendation from his or her high school principal. 

 

Students must electronically submit their scholarship applications and all supplemental 

requirements no later than Friday, May 9th, 2025. 

  

Please provide applicants with an electronic copy of your recommendation letter prior to the due date to 

include in their application packet. 

 

Thank you for your support and we appreciate your willingness to excuse applicants to participate in our 

interview process on 5/21 and 5/22 (12-4pm). 

 

Sincerely, 

Rhush Wanigatunga, Chairperson 

Rotary Club of Alameda Scholarship Committee 

Enc: 2025 scholarship application and student letter 


